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Seaton Ross Parish Council 

 
The dates of the next Parish Council meetings are Friday 31 March and Friday 19 

May, which will also be the Annual Parish Council meeting, starting at 7.30pm in the 

Village Hall. Agendas and minutes for meetings go on the Parish noticeboard and on the 

website, which is being revamped, http://www.seatonrossparishcouncil.org.uk/home .  

Members of the public are welcome to attend the meetings. If they wish to speak 

briefly on any topic at the beginning of the meeting they should email the clerk 

seatonrosspc@gmail.com giving plenty of notice. Members of the public are not entitled 

to speak during the formal meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seaton Ross Village Hall 
 

150 CLUB  
Prizes are drawn on the last Saturday of each 

month from April onwards. Tickets cost £12 

per year.  Please contact Anna Sheldon on 

318602 to buy tickets and for information.   

We will be collecting money from our regulars 

this month. Many thanks for supporting the 

village hall. 

 

Monthly Prizes – 1 at £25, 1 at £20, 2 at £10 

November Bonus Prizes – 1 at £100, 1 at £50, 

1 at £20, plus more depending on how many 

club members we have. 

 
February 2017 winners: Ms G White, Mrs A 
Shaw, Mr & Mrs D Axup, Mr J Ferraby 
 

Village Hall Social Saturday  

Next Coffee morning dates:- 

Saturdays 25 March and 29 April 

10am to 12 noon.   

 
Free coffee and tea and an opportunity to 

catch up with village news 

********************** 
Come and see our newly refurbished 

kitchen. We would like to thank Howdens 

Joinery Supply Division for supplying and 

fitting the kitchen. 

 

Also refurbished in Phase I – the ladies 

toilets. 

 

A HUGE THANK YOU to all the 

volunteers who gave their time to help 

re-open the village hall – ON TIME !!! 

Next Village Hall Committee Meetings will be on 

Tuesday 14 March and Tuesday 18 April at 7.30pm 

in the Village Hall. ALL WELCOME. 

VILLAGE SALT BINS 
There are 5 salt bins through the village, 
near junctions and bends.  If you live near 
one and it is frosty it would be very helpful 
if you could scatter some of the contents.  
The yellow ones belong to ERYC, the 
green ones to Seaton Ross PC which is 
responsible for filling those. 
 

VILLAGE LITTER COLLECTION 
Sunday 19 March 

Please come and help us collect up litter from the 
roads leading into and through the village. We meet 
at the Village Hall at 2pm and equipment and hi-viz 

jackets will be provided.  
The more helpers there are, the easier it will be.

   



  

 

Submissions for next issue to be sent to 
seatonrosstimes@gmail.com by 10th April 
2017 

DOG MEET AND GREET 
Any make or model!  

Next two meetings are on  

8 April 

4 May 

Meet at Chapel Farm. 

See posters for details 

 

THE LADIES GROUP 
4 April  - Sue Woodcock will speak about her life 
“From Copper to Shepherd” 
2 May - Spring lunch and Tulip Festival at Burnby 
Hall Gardens 
For more details contact Christine (319533) or  
Anne (318555).  

St Edmund’s Church 

 
   

Church services  
For services and contact details for the Vicar 
see http://seatonross.org.uk/st-edmunds-
church/ or the church noticeboard.    
 

Printed courtesy of United Carlton, local suppliers of print solutions 
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01759 458300 

 

Want to join a board game club?  Interested in 

playing Carcassonne, Ticket to Ride, Warrior Knights, 

Game of Thrones...and of course Cluedo and Scrabble?   
  

We are hoping to start a new board game club for adults, 

probably meeting in the evenings (perhaps twice a 

month).  So if you like playing board games, or want to 

start, email cathwinnard@hotmail.com, or pop a note 

with your contact details through the letterbox of Beech 

Tree View (across the road from the Village Hall). 

 
Dog fouling – a few people are spoiling 

walking for others by not collecting up 

their dog’s poo.  Please carry dog poo bags 

with you and keep all the footpaths and 

verges clear.  Dog poo can be put in the 

bins by the telephone box and near the 

village plot. 

UPDATE ON THE 195 BUS 
SERVICES 
The Tuesday service to Pocklington 
and Thursday service to Sutton 
Derwent to meet the 36 into York will 
now be operated by EYMS.  Please 
see their website for the timetables 
https://www.eyms.co.uk/bus-
services/timetable/195-196-x36  
 

PEGGY HESKETH 
16 Aug 1936 – 20th Feb 2017 

Peggy spent almost all her life in Seaton Ross, 
as daughter, farmer’s wife, mother and, from 
the early 1990’s, helping and leading village 
organisations.  She will be remembered in many 
ways but particularly in the village for her quiet 
and unending work for the Village Hall and the 
parish plot. Peggy also demonstrated 
accomplished craft skills, particularly fine 
examples being the wall hangings in the village 
hall.  Peggy was a well known figure in the 
village, whether working in the village plot, 
riding her bicycle to Pocklington, helping out in 
the kitchen at the village hall, delivering leaflets 
and the Seaton Ross Times, or collecting 150 
Club money.  She was always busy but always 
had a smile and time for a chat.  She was a very 
special person. 

OPEN GARDENS – SUNDAY 7 MAY 
For details contact Davina: 

davinajaneraffaelli@live.co.uk 

Join the “Knitting/crochet group” at the 

Village Hall Social Saturdays to make flowers 

for the event!!  


